ATTENTION CUSTOMERS

Employees may not be wearing a mask for one or more of the following reasons:



• Facial coverings in the work setting are prohibited by law or regulation
• Facial coverings are in violation of documented industry standards
• Facial coverings are not advisable for health reasons
• Facial coverings are in violation of the business’ documented safety policies
• Facial coverings are not required when the employee works alone in an assigned work area
• There is a functional (practical) reason for an employee not to wear a facial covering in the Workplace. 
Visit: www.huroncohealth.com/coronavirus2019 
For all COVID-19 information.
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